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11th March 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
This time of year, we would usually invite you into school for parents’ evening. 
Unfortunately, due to current restrictions, face-to-face contact still needs to be limited. 
Working collaboratively with parents and carers is important to us. Throughout the year, 
we aim to keep you fully informed about your child’s learning in school, as well as 
discussing any target areas that will help them to improve further.  
 
With this in mind, you will shortly receive a Dojo inviting you to request a telephone call 
from your child's class teacher. These will take place during week commencing 22nd 
March. When you receive it, please follow the link and fill in the form and your child's 
teacher will confirm a time via ClassDojo.  Times will be allocated on a first come first 
basis. 
 
Monday 22nd March  – Year 3 & Reception 
Tuesday 23rd March  – Nursery & Year 6 
Wednesday 24th March  – Year 1 & Year 5 
Thursday 25th March  – Year 2 & Year 4 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Jackson 
 
 
 


